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CAPA e Professional Development Cent:

UNIVERSITY OF LA VERNE

June 22, 2004

Mr. Wayne-Thomas M. LaPre
2065 O'malley Way

Upland, CA 91784

Dear Mr. LaPre:

I am pleased to inform you that you have been granted Admission to the Bachelor of Science in the
Psychology program at the University of La Verne.

Please note the following important University policies and procedures:

1. Students who do not enroll in a course at the University within one year from the date of
admission will need to reapply. The date of this letter will serve as your official date of
admission.

2.

Students have seven (7) years from the date of their admission to complete all requirements for the
bachelor's degree. Students who do not fulfill the degree requirements within the seven-year time
period will need to reapply and fulfill the graduation requirements in effect at the time of
readmission.

3, Students must file an Application for Graduation and the Declaration of Major TWO semesters
prior to their anticipated completion date.

An official evaluation will be completed by the Office of the Registrar within eight to ten weeks. We will
forward this evaluation to you and send a copy to your advisor. ' :
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3 .'lfyou require assistance choosing courses prior to receiving your
evaluation you can call your advisor, however, general advisement sessions should be scheduled after the
transcripts have been evaluated. It is the responsibility of the student to initiate contact with the advisor.

I hope you find your educational experience with the University of La Verne to be rewarding. Your
academic advisor will be happy to answer any questions for you as you pursue your educational goals.

Patricia Noreen, M. Ed. 17
Director t0
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